## **Assunta Ferrante**

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 8:33 AM

**To:** Assunta Ferrante

**Subject:** FW: [External] Proposed project Vaughan

**COMMUNICATION C220** 

ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

----Original Message-----

From: Nadia Conte-Cicorella

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 8:11 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Rosanna DeFrancesca < Rosanna. DeFrancesca @vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Proposed project Vaughan

Dear Ms. DeFrancesca,

Good morning.

I am writing to you today with strong opposition to the proposed high-rise condos and project going up at Weston Road and Major Mackenzie in Vaughan. The traffic in this area is already highly congested. Adding towers to this area would be devastating to the residence from a commute prospective. In addition to the traffic that it would create, this proposed project would devalue the area. I have resided in Woodbridge my entire life and I'm not happy with the way things are proper to be going in this city. I deeply care about this city.

Thank you, Nadia Conte

Sent from my iPhone